
The third campout of the season was very 
hectic. We had a small crowd, eleven rigs as 
well as our 3 seasonal campers were in 
attendance 

The club members gathered Saturday 
morning to cook breakfast for the 
campground. It was well received by all who 
attended and we raised $191.57 for the IWK.  
I would like to thank Paul & Cathy Langille for 
the Canada 150 decorations. It gave all who 
entered the rec center a sense of pride. 

We also held our annual yard sale from1-3 
pm. We raised S128.50 for the club coffers. 
Although it was not as successful as 
previous years. We did have a lot of fun. 
  
At our monthly meeting, the membership 
voted that we would buy the members KFC 
for lunch at the next campout, so we will not 
be having a potluck at lunch. 
 
 Next month we will hold a cribbage 
tournament for our members and the 
campground. Grab a partner and try your 
luck.  We are hoping for a good turnout.   

  
 

 

 

 

  

Camp News 

Conveners 

BLUENOSE RV SQUARES 

Musings: 

WINNERS: 50/25/25    $19.75 

Bill Power 
Lionel Parsons 

 
Free night of camping: 

Paula Dunn 
 

Up-coming Events 
 

Campground Crib Tournament – August 19, 2017 

Poker Run – September 9, 2017 

Conveners for next campout will be: 

Don Wyer 

Lionel Parsons 

Paul & Cathy Langille 

The next campout will take place at 

Elm River Campground. 

Aug. 18-20, 2017 
 

When booking your weekend please let 
Clyde and Betty know if you are staying on 

Thursday night as well. 
 

Please contact Clyde & Betty Tanner to 
confirm attendance, phone 902-876-7434 

or email ctanner@ns.sympatico.ca 
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